
Dear Library User,

This is a notice that complaints have been received about 
persistent, noticeable odour from your person that is affecting 
other users’ enjoyment of library facilities.

We respectfully request that you take steps to control this odour 
before your future visits to the library.

If you need access to free public showers or laundry facilities, you
can access these at Trinity United Church, across the street from 
the library, during weekdays.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, you may speak to staff or
contact the library’s CEO at 905-953-5110 or via 
npl@newmarketpl.ca .

You are welcome to continue to use the library and we thank you 
for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Library Management

Date: ____________________  Issued by: __________________
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